
 
 

          
CITY OF URBANA 

 

 NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
               

 
 
 
 
  The Urbana City Council Study Session scheduled for September 14, 2009 has been 

CANCELLED.    Due to the return of our troops, the Mayor and Council Members would like to be in 

attendance to welcome them home.  This meeting will be rescheduled at a later date. 

   

       Phyllis D. Clark 
                                        City Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 


